
 

 

 

 
 

File No.:  #111217011 
 
To Residents, 
 

Notice of Regional Wastewater Forcemain 
Construction 

(MWSB #1270)  
 
Construction of a wastewater forcemain along Main Street between River Springs Drive 
and River Road is scheduled to commence on or about October 23, 2017.  The pipe 
installation is anticipated to be complete in early 2018 with final surface restorations to 
be completed in summer 2018. 
 
The majority of the pipe will be installed on the west side of Main Street with short 
sections on the east side at both ends of the project. The path on Main Street may be 
closed to facilitate safe installation of the forcemain. 
 
During construction: 
• Your recycling and garbage collection will not be affected. 
• Access to your property will be maintained for the duration of construction. 

 
To keep your children and pets safe, please keep them away from the 
construction site at all times. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, please contact Brett 
Ransom, of Stantec Consulting Ltd., at 204-489-5900 during regular business hours or 
by email at brett.ransom@stantec.com.  For after-hours emergencies contact Brent 
Farguson of Cambrian Excavators at 204-990-3775. 
 
We understand that this project may cause you some inconvenience and we appreciate 
your patience. 
 
 


